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Calendar of Events 

Thursday, June 8 

4:30 pm             Yoga Align 

5:30 pm     Yoga Align Adv. 
 

Sunday, June 11 

8:00 am                 Worship 

  10:00 am                 Worship 
 

 
Tuesday, June 13 

11:00 am              Fiber Arts 
 

 

Thursday, June 15 

4:30 pm             Yoga Align 

5:30 pm     Yoga Align Adv. 
 

Sunday, June 18 

8:00 am                 Worship 

  10:00 am                 Worship 

3:00 pm                   Private  
Reservation 

 
Tuesday, June 20 

11:00 am              Fiber Arts 
 

Wednesday, June 21 

11:00 am              Fiber Arts 

5:00 pm          Sorority Mtg 
 

 

 
 

Office hours: Mon 12-3pm, Tues, Wed, Fri 9am-12pm, Thur 10-1pm 

 Resurrection Review 

Trinity Sunday 

 

 
 

Dear Friends, 

 

This saying from a writer named Scott Stabile was part of my 

meditation/prayer time this morning: 

 

Let the violence and pain in our world root you even 

more deeply in your commitment to be kinder and love 

harder, no matter the person or circumstance.  Your 

great ability to love has everything to do with creating a 

more peaceful reality on our planet.  Your love matters.  

It makes a critical difference.  It helps all.  

(www.scottstabile.com).   

 

I think it was in a preaching, class many years ago, when a teacher 

mentioned that  preachers tend to have one good sermon that we preach 

over and over.  I suppose I am a broken record when it comes to talking 

about love.  This isn’t because I am so good at it, far from it.  It is 

because love is a new adventure for me and for us all every day.  Love’s 

rough edges tend to show up in times of conflict.  How do I tell someone 

I love something important without letting go of my creative edge of 

loving them and myself?   Such a challenge for the whole world right 

now.  Luckily we only have to work on ourselves to make the world truly 

a better place. 

 

This coming Sunday we have a treat coming our way: the creation story 

from Genesis.   “Oh, heard THAT one before!” you might say.  Come 

hear it again, maybe for the first time.  It is the best love story ever.   

 

Blessings, and much love, 

Rev. Linda 
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Donations for VBS 

It’s always fun to see the room light up from  

the smiles on all the kids’ faces at Vacation  

Bible School. This wouldn’t be possible 

 though without the wonderful planning and the 

donations for snack time and craft time. If you have 

the ability to help out, we currently have a list of 

items needed in the Parish Hall.  

 

Simply sign up for an item and bring it back to the 

church by June 4th, so we can deliver everything in 

time. If you don’t want to go to the store, monetary 

donations are also accepted to purchase items which 

haven’t been donated by the time we turn the 

donations in. 

 
 

Celebration of Life Martha Reese 

On July 1st, from 2:00 – 5:00 pm, Resurrection will celebrate the life of our longtime friend  
Martha Reese.  Come and share your special memories and stories. 
 

     Graduating Seniors? 

       Do you have or know a senior graduating  

       from college or  high school? What about a 5th 

grader moving to Middle School, or an 8th grader 

moving to High School? We’d like to help you celebrate. 

Contact the office with your graduates name and a 

special dedication and we will add it to the June14th 

edition of the Resurrection Review as well as post a 

special congratulations on our Facebook page. 

(Graduate does not need to be a member of 

Resurrection) 

Jr. Warden’s Corner 

We have a lot going on and I will 
try and keep you informed. 
We are progressing nicely on 
getting the daycare expanded  
downstairs to generate much 
needed additional revenue to 
the church.  Still a long term 
process. 

Any questions anyone has call 
me 509-251-0085 or email me 
d-a-newton@comcast.net. 
 

50TH Anniversary Celebration 

  You are cordially invited to come celebrate the 50th Anniversary of Ralph and Lynn Schmidt, on  
  Sunday July 30th at 11:30am.  Join family and friends for this celebration, as well as some wonderful 
food! There will be no coffee hour following the 8am or 10am service, so bring your appetite at 11:30. 

Priest on Vacation 

       Rev Linda will be away on vacation from June 12th through June 21st. We are delighted to have Father 
       Rick Matters leading our service on June 18th.  If you have any Pastoral Care needs during this time, 
please contact Linda Bordwell 638-7015 or Nola Combs 891-7647.  

mailto:d-a-newton@comcast.net
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Rev. Linda Bartholomew 

Lbartholomew1951@gmail.com 

         Office Hours: By Appt only. 

Sr. Warden: Martha Sherwin  

pfsherwin@yahoo.com / (509)979-2204 (h) 

CONTACTS 

Yogalign Classes 

Intro to Yogalign  is designed for those new to the Yogalign method of  exercise. Yogalign 

uses safe and painless body positions and breathing techniques to achieve optimal 

alignment and increase strength, flexibility, and joy. Yogalign Level 2 is designed  

for those familiar with the Yogalign principles of optimal alignment and  

breathing. Classes are free, but donations are welcomed. Please contact Lynn  

939-5740 if you have any questions! 

 

  Assisting with Worship 
June 11 

 SubDeacon:  
          8am:     Linda Bordwell 
         10am:     Linda Bordwell 

 LEM:                 
           8am:     
         10am:     Carol Allen 

 Lectors:      
           8am:    Barb Wunderlich 
          10am:    Nils Wagenhals 

Acolytes:       Lenore Hartwig 
                        Lila Hartwig 
 
Altar Guild:  Arlene Lee 
                        Meloni Armstrong 
 

Ushers:          Tim Lape 
                        Scott Oakshott 
 
Counters:     Dave Newton 
                        Tim Lape 
 

Need a Helping 
Hand? 

If you have a need for 
a meal to be brought to 
you, if you are ill or in 
crisis, please contact 
the Daughters of the 
King. Nancy Dube’ at  
928-3374. 
 

Creative Compelling Witness 

Evangelism Training for Episcopalians 
  

   When: June 10th 10am – 2pm 

   Where: St. John’s Cathedral 

   Free- Lunch Provided 

   RSVP by June 1 to 

   nmather@stjohns-catherdral.org 

   509-838-4277 ext 15 

  Server Schedules 

  Pat Munts will soon begin working on the service schedules 
  for July, August, and September. Please make sure to contact 
her and let her know what times and dates you AREN’T available. Thanks for 
your help! 

Faith Night with the Spokane Indians 

Take me out to the ball game. Take me out to the crowd!!!  
On July 27th, Resurrection will be attending Faith Night at the Spokane 
Indians baseball game. Join your fellow Parishioners for a fun  
filled night where all hot dogs, ice cream sandwiches and Pepsi 
products are only one dollar all night long. Plus, play along with 
Coeur d’ Alene Casino Baseball BINGO for a chance to win great 
prizes! Seats are $6 per person. There will be a sign-up sheet available 
at the beginning of July in the Parish Hall. 

mailto:pfsherwin@yahoo.com
mailto:nmather@stjohns-catherdral.org
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Episcopal Church of the Resurrection 

15319 E 8
th

 Ave 

Spokane Valley, WA 99037 

509-926-6450 

office@resurrectionspokane.org 

  

  

 

Lessons for June 11 
 

 

FIRST LESSON: (Genesis 1:1-2:4a) The story of creation. 

 

 

PSALM: (Psalm 8) The psalmist glorifies the name of the Lord, sovereign 

of the earth and the magnificent heavens, who has made human life to 

have mastery over all other earthly creatures. 

 

  

SECOND LESSON: (2 Corinthians 13:11-13) Paul closes his painful 

letter to the Corinthians with final admonitions and words of peace and 

love. 

 

 

GOSPEL: (Matthew 28:16-20) Jesus makes his last appearance to his 

disciples and gives them their mission to baptize and teach through all the 

world. 

Church Leadership 

Bishop 
Bishop Gretchen Rehberg 

 

Priest        Rev. Linda Bartholomew 

Sr. Warden             Martha Sherwin 

Jr. Warden                  Dave Newton 

Finance                     Chuck Schmitz 

New Members   Jeremy Armstrong 

Worship                             Pat Munts 

Community Life      Marie Mitchell 

Adult Education      Scott Oakshott 

Youth Minister           Maura Buzby 

Outreach                     Lynn Schmidt 
Communications          Barb Crago 

Sexton                       Lee Samuelson 

 

Please send all correspondence 

(especially monetary) to: 

 

PO BOX 14771 

Spokane, WA 99214 


